
Students who attend Afterschool at the Georgetown Library are 
invited to Studio Vwazen on Saturday, July 15 to continue work on 

their collaborative art project which involves creating a mural for the 
teen area of the Georgetown Library. We will be adding color to the 
linework that we created together during our previous sessions. This 
will be a relaxing, creative exercise so no pressure or experience 

with art is required — just bring your confidence and positive attitude!

Reservation is required to attend. To register, please call 260-421-1320 
and ask for Stephen. We will have lunch for up to 10 students (including 

vegetarian options) from Panera.

A library shuttle from the Georgetown Library to Lyndy’s studio will be 
available for up to 10 students. The shuttle will leave the library parking lot 

at 9:30 am. To reserve a spot on the shuttle, please call to reserve a spot.

STUDIO VISIT

LYNDY BAZILE
A N D  L U N C H  W I T H  A R T I S T
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